
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Keheley 

Elementary 

Highlights 

April 21, 2023 

Playground Update 

Our grounds, play areas, and playground equipment are monitored regularly for safety concerns and 
to identify potential hazards. The 3-5 playground, at the soccer field, was noted to have several items 
that were cause for concern of student safety. We agreed it was in the best interest of our students 

to have it removed proactively, before someone got hurt. When removal is complete, the area will be 
leveled, and sod will be laid. A replacement playground is on SPLOST-6 agenda which has a six-year 
term and begins January 2024. All classes have new times to enjoy the track and back playground, 

that serves children from 1-5 grades.  
 

Science Fair Winners 

Congratulations to our Science Fair District Winners! See photos below. 
1st place- Olivia and Antonio 

2nd place- Ariana  
 

Poetry Soiree  

We celebrate student’s writing and artistic talents at the 2nd Annual Poetry Soiree last night. See the 
photo below. 

 

Foundation Needs 

Our wonderful Foundation is looking for Board members for next year. President or Co and Vice 
President or Co. Please email KeheleyFoundation@gmail.com if you are interested or would like 

more information!  
 

Senior Walk 

Do you know a high school graduate that went to Keheley? If so, pass this along. Our Senior Walk will 
be Friday, May 19. See the invitation below for all the details!  

 

Reminders 
April 22 – PTA Campus Clean Up 

April 28 – Comet Fest 

May 2 – 5th Grade Performance & 5th Grade Art Show 5pm 

 
 

 

 

Did you Know… 
We are cleaning up our campus and doing a little 
gardening tomorrow, Saturday! Com help us from 

8am-1pm! 
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Kindergarten Registration  

Registration for kindergarten is open! Register your rising kindergarteners early, so you can 
participate in our upcoming activities for fully enrolled future Comets in May and July! Please help us 

spread the word. Share with your friends and neighbors! 
https://parentportal.cobbk12.org/OnlineReg/Login/PreLogin.aspx 

 

Fall Comet Clubs  

We will have Comet Clubs again this fall for all kindergarten through 5th grade students! Look for 
more detailed information in May.  

Volunteers Needed 

Help up at Spring Campus Clean up on April 22 and on May 5 to help in classrooms for Staff 
Appreciation Lunch. See the links and fliers for more information. 

Closed Campus 

Keheley is closed campus during and after school hours of 7:00am until 6:00pm, Monday through 
Friday. This is in compliance with Cobb Co. Ord. Sec 88027.(c) and 86-28.(a).  Our students are 

outside often, and the presences of unknown community members makes them uncomfortable. 
Their safety and security are our number one concern. Thank you for understanding. 

 

Feel Good Friday 
 

Mrs. Anna Glidden, Third Grade Teacher 
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